
 

 

 
March 17, 2017 
 
To:  Xi Jin 
From:  Alan C. November, President, November Learning, Inc. 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
On behalf of the BLC (Building Learning Communities) 2017 Conference 
Committee, it is a pleasure extending our invitation to participate in our annual 
international education conference in Boston on July 23-28, 2017 to  Xi Jin, 
College of Life Sciences, Beijing Normal University, Beijing, China. 
 
The conference will be held at the Boston Park Plaza Hotel, Boston, MA.  You can 
find more detailed information about the BLC (Building Learning Communities) 
2017 at http://novemberlearning.com/blc-education-conference-2017/. 
 
We hope the United States embassy will consider granting Xi Jin a visa for 
attendance.  The conference dates for Xi Jin are July 23 through July 28, 2017.  If 
you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Donna Lang 
donna@novemberlearning.com 
 
Thank you for your support and consideration in this matter. 
 
  
 
Very Best,  
 
 

 
 
Alan November 
President 
 
 
 
 




